
 

 

 

We are holding our second STEM (Science, 

Technology , Engineering and Mathematic) 

Fair on 11th March as part of our 

celebrations for Science week 6th – 15th  

March.                                                               

Please see the app for information on the 

STEM competition and how to get 

involved. 

 

 

 

The school will close for 

the Spring Break on:  

Friday 3rd April  at 2:30pm 

and will re-open on 

Monday 20th  April. 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Clyde – have designed and made some super Viking hats and shields as part of their topic.  They are 

enjoying making and learning about Viking clothes using sensory boards!                                                                        

Lomond – have been developing their creativity and imagination through space-themed role play.  They 

have created their own planets and used these to produce some brilliant descriptive writing.                      

Nevis – have been enjoying learning about the Chinese Zodiac.  They are creating their own 3D animals 

based on the story.  They have also been learning about their own safety and people who can help them 

feel safe.                                                                                                                                                                             

Thistle – have been working hard learning Times Tables and playing fun mental maths games like Bingo 

and Buzz! They have also been enjoying learning about different aspects of film as part of the February 

Film Fest.                                                          
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As always if you require any 

further information please 

do not hesitate  to contact 

myself or Mrs Blair (Principal 

Teacher) on :                                 

0141 883 8367                                  

J Wallis                                       

Depute Headteacher 

Sandwood 

Primary/Sandwood  LCR 

 

Parents’ Night - Wednesday 4th 

March   

Our Parents’ Evening is Wednesday                                 

4th March.  Appointments times have been given 

to families.  We look forward to welcoming you to 

the LCR then. 

 

 

 

 

 

    Head Lice 

Head lice are a common problem;                                       

however schools now do not                                                         

use ‘alert’ letters. 

It is parents’ responsibility to check their child’s hair 

regularly.    

We have devised an information leaflet for parents which 

can be located from the school office.   
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